Objection from: THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

Stamford Close is a historic remnant of the many alleys of Hampstead and should be protected from

thoughtless and unnecessary alterations such as this modern Shutter which detracts from the alley and this part of
the Conservation Area.

The security needed can be provided by a reinforced door and frame.

The other side of this alley is one of the oldest remaining parts of Hampstead - the timber framed wall of 112-114
Heath Street — listed Grade Il - and of 18" or even 17" century date.

The shutter seriously affects the adjacent Listed building and should refused Planning permission and removed.
David Castle  Planning Sub — Committee.
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